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Correction to the last issue (11.143): The precise title of the paper
read by Donald Joseph Orth at the Second Annual Names Institute
should read, "Domestic Geographic Name Problems in Federal
1\iapping." We make particular mention of this item because it ,vas
an award paper at the 1963 American Congress of Surveying and
Mapping meeting in Washington, D.C.

Forthcoming items probably to be included in the December
issue: a report by Demetrius J. Georgacas on the Vlllth Inter-
national Congress on Onomastic Sciences (ANS members attending
the event were Professor J. B. Rudny6kyj, Mr. and Mrs. Elsdon C.
Smith, Mr. and Mr. John P. Pauls, Donald Joseph Orth, Professor
C. L. Wrenn, Professor and Mrs. E. W. McMullen, and Professor
Georgacas) ; Assar Janzen, "Scandinavian Place-Names in England.
VI"; Robert Klymasz, "The Canadianization of Slavic Surnames.
Part III (Conclusion)"; John R. Krueger, "Beer Brand Names in
the United States"; and Paschal Reeves, "Thomas Wolfe's 'Old
Catawba.'" The ANS Membership Roster will also appear in the
December issue.

The Third Annual Names Institute is scheduled to be held at
Fairleigh Dickinson University on Saturday, May 2, 1964. All ANS
members are cordially invited to attend. Correspondence regarding
the occasion, including information about papers to be read, may
be addressed to the Editor.
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